April 29, 2024

Heavenly Brickks Charitable Fdn. PO Box 721 Goldens Brg, NY 10526-0721

> The Lord blesses everyone who freely gives food to the poor. Proverbs 22:9

Dear Friend of the Sacred Heart.

Thank you for your generous gift which will help keep our two mobile food pantries in operation. These unique distributions provide poor families in northwest Mississippi with healthier, more nutritious food.

The desire for nutritious food is so great that—both in the cold of winter and the heat of the summer - the poor line up, often hours in advance, as our staff and volunteers sort and box the food. Each month, almost three thousand people depend on Sacred Heart Southern Missions for healthy, nutritious food.

Thank you for helping to keep our mobile food pantries operating!

Faithful partners-in-mission like you keep the supply of fresh vegetables, fruit, meat, cheese and staples flowing to these families in need.

Thank you for your prayers and your generosity. May the Sacred Heart continue to bless and protect you and those you love.

Sincerely in the Sacred Heart,

Fr. Jack Kurps

Father Jack Kurps, SCI